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Weekly News – 2nd February 2018  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Thank you to the parents that were able to come with us to 
the Buddhist temple this week. It was a very informative hour 
where the children got the chance to see a temple and ask a 
monk about his day-to-day living. The children were also 
taught how to meditate. 

We have been continuing our work on fractions from before 
Arts week. We have been looking at the relationship that 
fractions and decimals enjoy. 

In English, we have continued to write our newspaper reports 
on the fall of Troy and next week we look forward to 
publishing them. 

The children enjoyed listening to fairytales in French as part of 
Cultural stories week. 

Have a good weekend, 

Year 5 Team   

Homework Reminder 

English-– Use of apostrophe for possession 

Spelling – Learn week 5. (Will be tested on week 4) 

Times Table – 11 

Reading – gentle reminder to encourage your child to read daily and 
regularly update their reading diary. When you read with your child 
that should also be recorded. 

 

 

Date Reminder 

February 9 

Final installment for school 
journey due  

March 1 

Wakehurst Place trip. 

February 6 

Meeting about Year 6 French 
trip for next year. 
 

Announcements 
WORLD BOOK DAY. 

As Year 5 are on a trip on the 
1st March, we will celebrate 
World Book day on 28th 
February. Details to follow. 

Uniform reminder:  

Your children should be 
wearing the uniform detailed on 
the website. They should not be 
wearing any jewellery or nail 
varnish. Please keep hair 
accessories plain and simple.  
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